
 
 
 
 

Reminder: Our Scholastic Book Fair is Coming! 
 

Dear Parents and Families, 
 
Get ready! The Scholastic Book Fair is coming our way 
(YAY!). Choosing their own books empowers kids and 
inspires them to become Bolder, Prouder, and Stronger 
Readers. 

 
Here’s what you need to know about the Fair, which will take 
place October 30, November 1 and November 2 in the 
Library. 

 
All purchases benefit our school and earn Scholastic Dollars 
that can be redeemed for books and educational resources 
for our classrooms and school library. 
 
The countdown to more Bookjoy is on! 
Catch you at the Fair! 

 
Happy reading! 
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